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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Written consultation  

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

By-law for a Diverse Metropolis 
 
At its meeting on August 23, 2021, city council adopted a draft by-law titled “By-law amending the 
By-law to improve the supply of social, affordable and family housing (20-041)”. 
 
This draft by-law replaces schedule B of the By-law to improve the supply of social, affordable and 
family housing (20-041) with the objective of adding affordable housing zones in the boroughs of 
Mercier‒Hochelaga-Maisonneuve, Montréal-Nord, Rivière-des-Prairies‒Pointe-aux-Trembles, 
Saint-Léonard and Ville-Marie. 
 
In compliance with the rules adopted under the COVID-19 state of emergency, the city will hold a 
15-day public consultation aimed at collecting questions and comments in writing from residents 
concerning this draft by-law. The written consultation replaces the public meeting required under the 
Act respecting land use planning and development. 
 
Please see below for details on the consultation and how to participate. 
 

August 26 to September 9, 2021, inclusively 

✓ View the online documentation and complete details concerning this amendment. 

✓ Send us your questions and comments in writing 
Online via the form available at montreal.ca/en/articles/public-consultations-affordable-
housing-zones-13917 
 
If you are unable to access the documentation or submit your questions and comments 
online, please contact 514 441-3348 or send an e-mail to metropolemixte@montreal.ca  

 
For complete details:   

montreal.ca/en/articles/public-consultations-affordable-housing-zones-13917 
 
 
Montréal, August 25, 2021 
 
Emmanuel Tani-Moore 
City Clerk 
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